
 

 

 

 

 

 

You’re invited 
 

 

Town of Gardnerville Strategic Plan Update 

 
On March 16, 2013, the Town of Gardnerville is holding a public workshop to update the Town’s 

Strategic Plan.  The Workshop will be held from 9:00 am. to 12:00 pm, at the Town of Gardnerville 

Administrative offices located at 1407 Highway 395 North.  The public workshop will review the 

current Town Strategic plan and Goals.  The Gardnerville Town Board invites the public to attend 

and provide input on the further development of the current Strategic Plan. The public is encouraged 

to attend and provide comments.  Information on the Town’s current strategic plan can be found on 

the Town of Gardnerville’s website at:  

 

www.gardnerville-nv.gov  

 
If you are unable to attend the workshop, please submit your comments to the Town of Gardnerville, 

Administrative Department, 1407 Highway 395 North, Gardnerville, Nevada 89410. If you have any 

questions regarding this matter, please contact Tom Dallaire, Town Manager, or Carol Louthan, 

Office manager, at (775) 782-7134 or tdallaire@co.douglas.nv.us or Clouthan@co.douglas.nv.us.  

 

Due to the nature of this item, a quorum of the Gardnerville Town Board will be in attendance at this 

workshop. 

  

Thank you for your participation! 
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